
From: "Maria Cernobrovciuc" <m.cerno@agepi.md>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Thu, Sep 23, 1999 11:02 AM
Subject: Revision of WIPO Standard ST. 60

Dear Mr. Wittig,

We acknowledge receipt  of your letter  C.SCIT 2459/ 03 dated August 13,1999 with the
enclosed document " Revision of  WIPO Standard  ST. 60".  Our  experts of Trademark
Examination Department have studied the enclosed information and fully  support  the
proposed revision of WIPO Standard ST. 60, namely  558 color mark per se and have no
comments with regard to this document.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Eugen Stashkov
Director General


